
                                                                       

 

Chairs with Flair - COVID-19 Safety Protocol 

In addition to following all provincial health orders from the provincial health officer and following the 

guidance of BC Centre for Disease Control, we have taken the following proactive safety measures: 

 

❖ All team members must check in before the start of their shift  to confirm that they are not 

displaying symptoms of COVID-19 (e.g., fever, cough, sore throat, sneezing). 

❖ Team members who have travelled will not be scheduled until the 14 day self isolation period is 

complete and no symptoms of illness are present. 

❖ Staff will be required to wash their hands and use hand sanitizer frequently.  Hand sanitizer will also 

be given to each of our team members for use before and after handling chair covers/linens  at each 

event set up/tear down. 

❖ Gloves will be worn by tear down staff. 

❖ Our team members will wear a mask when on site, if social distancing cannot be achieved. 

❖ Post event protocol is (as it has always been) that our chair covers and linens are professionally 

cleaned and repackaged after every use. 

 

 

Petroula Kletas 

 

 


